
I hope everyone is relaxing and enjoying (more than last year!) a Charleston - or wherever you 
are - summer. 
 
Just a reminder that we begin our FALL SEMESTER 2021 on Monday, September 13th, at 1:00 
p.m. with a ZOOM presentation by former Mayor of Charleston, Joseph P. Riley, Jr.    
 
Our FALL SEMESTER Schedule will be sent in the August Newsletter and there is a lot to look 
forward to.   
 
Remember to SAVE THE DATE - Monday, December 13, 2021 - for a celebration at our new CCR 
home - Founders Hall at Charles Towne Landing State Historic Site. 
 
 

 
 
Please feel free to contact me by email during the summer. 
 
Catherine Langlois, President 
Center for Creative Retirement 
cathmlang@msn.com 
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